
 

Converse County Sheriff’s Office 

Felony Theft Arrest 

 

On March 28, 2025, investigators from the Converse County Sheriff's Office arrested Steven 
M. Lewis, a 53-year-old resident of Douglas, on charges of felony theft. As part of the 
ongoing investigation, search warrants were executed at both his residence and his office 
located in downtown Douglas. At this time, there is no further information available, and 
there is no risk to public safety. 

 


